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Learning Disabilities Association of South Carolina

PO Box 365, Irmo, SC 29063
info@ldasc.org
www.ldasc.org
https://twitter.com/LDA_SC
www.facebook.com/pages/Learning-Disabilities-Association-of-South-Carolina
28 July 2013
Dear Members and Friends of LDASC,

We are asking for your assistance!  We need committed individuals who desire to make a difference in the lives of children and adults with learning disabilities.  We need more Board members to serve on the State Board of the Learning Disabilities Association of South Carolina.
Our Board currently consists of four dedicated people representing four different regions in the state.  Board members can be professionals, parents of students with learning disabilities, or adults with learning disabilities, but must be a member, or willing to join, the Learning Disabilities Association of America. (Dues of $45 per year include membership in LDA of South Carolina.)
Interested persons should be able to attend two (possibly three) meetings per year, usually in Columbia.  If you would enjoy helping us reach out to those concerned with learning disabilities in South Carolina, please send a letter expressing your interest, background, and telling a bit about yourself to the address above.  Please respond as soon as possible!
We will be in contact with you sometime in late August or early September.  Thank you for your interest and your support of those who struggle with learning disabilities.

Sincerely,

Dr. Analisa L. Smith, President

Learning Disabilities Association of South Carolina

